
Burbank Senior Men’s Golf Club 

( 12-December 2020 ) 

 
Regardless of a local De Bell rule, during our tournament play your ball 

must be in the cup to be considered holed out. Bouncing off of the flag stick 

is not considered in the hole. 

 

Measurements on the close to the pin holes must be written on the back of 

the scorecard in feet and inches. 

 

Jack Harker 

Tournament Chairman 


